
CECHS Debate Team Goes to the Berry Center 
 

Congratulations to our Congress winners! 
 

 
 

Tegann Franco (left) and Joshua Adegoke (right) 

 
 
On November 9, 2021, the CECHS Debate Team travelled to the Berry Center and 
competed with over 51 schools in the Houston area. 
 
Sophomore Tegann Franco placed 7th, and junior Joshua Adegoke placed 2nd.  By 
placing 2nd, Joshua qualified for the UIL State Tournament in Austin in January. 
 
Congrats to both! 


